CHAIRMAN
TDD Access: Relay NH

1-800-735-2964
COMMISSIONERS
Kathryn M. Bailey Tel. (603) 271-2431
Michael S. Giaimo

FAX No. 271-3878

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Debra A. Howland Website:

www.puc.nh.gov

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
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September 16, 2019

Re: IR 19-023, Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC
d/b/a Consolidated Communications - NNE
Investigation of Service Quality and Repair Response
Rescheduling Technical Session

To the Parties:

On September 13, 2019, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that Staff and Consolidated
Communications of Northern New England Company, LL.C d/b/a Consolidated Communications
- NNE had agreed to reschedule the September 16, 2019 technical session in the above-captioned
matter to October 4, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. Staff requested that the Commission approve the assented-to
change in schedule by secretarial letter.

Accordingly, the Commission has rescheduled the technical session to Friday, October 4, 2019 at 1:00
p.m.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

cc: Service List (Electronically)
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